
Letters for the Sick and Housebound
There are letters in all the church sacristies for our Eucharistic Ministers to collect and take to our sick brothers and sisters inviting them to a Service of Anointing on Tuesday 29th July at 12noon at St. John Fisher Church. Lunch will be provided in the Parish Hall. This will be part of our ‘Lourdes at Home’ day when we shall follow the programme of the Archdiocese who are in Lourdes.
In the letter we ask about transport and any dietary requirements, so a response is needed from the sick. We shall do our best to arrange transport for those who need it.
Could all Extraordinary Ministers of the Holy Eucharist who take Holy Communion to the sick collect copies of the letter and deliver them when you next visit and explain that you will collect their response next time you visit.
Many thanks as ever for all you do.
Fr. Mark and the Liturgy Group


18-35’s

Our next meeting will take place on Sunday 6th July at St Bede. We will begin with Lectio Divina (prayer with the bible) and then watch a film together in the presbytery with some pizza and refreshments. We will be watching ‘The Mission’, a film about the Jesuit mission in South America during the 1750’s. It won the top prize at the 1986 Cannes Film Festival and an Oscar in 1987. It is well worth a watch. Come along. Bring a friend. Spread the word. Do keep this group in your prayers. 

Fr. Peter. 

